
THE FIFTEENTH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME  

Schedule of Masses, Services and Devotions    

July 15 – July 23, 2017 

Weekend Masses: 
Saturday    July 15 VIGIL: FIFTEENTH SUNDAY  

                                                 IN ORDINARY TIME 

STM         4:30pm Weekend Mass Intentions 

Sunday       July 16 FIFTEENTH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME  

SFC          11am  Weekend Mass Intentions 

Weekday Masses:         
Monday July 17 Weekday 

STM 8am People of the Parish  

Tuesday July 18 Weekday 

     St. Camillus de Lellis, Priest 

STM 8am Peter Armeni ‘Birthday Memorial’ by Family  

Wednesday July 19 Weekday  

SFC 8am Peggy Partee ‘Birthday Memorial’ by Cathy Cebasek 

Thursday July 20 Weekday 

     St. Apollinaris, Bishop & Martyr 

SFC 8am Chuck Distelrath ‘Birthday Memorial’   

                                                                            by wife, Barb & Children 

Friday        July 21 Weekday 

      St. Lawrence of Brindisi, Priest & Doctor of the Church 

No Mass Here 8am- Mass at Mt. Carmel/Ashtabula 

Weekend Masses: 
Saturday    July 22 VIGIL: SIXTEENTH SUNDAY  

                                                 IN ORDINARY TIME 

STM         4:30pm Weekend Mass Intentions 

Sunday       July 23 SIXTEENTH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME  

SFC          11am  Weekend Mass Intentions 
 

Mass Intentions for July 15/16: Peggy Partee ‘Birthday Memorial’ by Mother; 

Mary Hlifka Seipel ‘Memorial Anniversary’ by Dad & Family; Anne Gildone by 

Marie Ely & Jennie Zappitelli; John Zappitello by Marie & Ron Richards; 

Josephine Colby by Charlie & JoAnn Beaver; Delores Best by Susan Guest & 

John Kapella; Father Summers by Chuck & Laraine McCrory; Richard Clancy 

‘Memorial Anniversary‘ by Wife & Children; Kenneth Killheffer ‘Birthday 

Memorial’ by wife, Clara & Family.   
 

Mass Intentions for July 22/23: Anne Gildone by M/M Anthony Ciccone; 

Autumn E. Carducci by husband, Michael A. Carducci, Sr., Son & Daughter; 

Norma J. Specht by Family; Dee Briel by Susan Guest; Rose Hassler by Chuck 

& Laraine McCrory; Delores Best by Mary Yaros; Louis DiNunzio, Sr. by wife, 

Flora & Children; Jennie Belnap ‘Birthday Memorial’ by DeNunzio Family. 
 

Vocations: “The seed sown on rich soil is the one who hears the word and 

understands it, who indeed bears fruit and yields a hundred or sixty or 

thirtyfold.” Is the Lord inviting you to bear fruit as a priest, brother, sister or 

deacon? To explore further, call Fr. Christopher Luoni 330/744-8451, or email at: 

cluoni@youngstowndiocese.org. 
 

Our Lady of Peace Parish now has a 6pm Sunday Evening Mass at St. Joseph 

Church in Ashtabula. Contemporary praise music is being used.   
 

Liturgical Ministers: July 15/16 & 22/23 

4:30pm: Readers: J Zimmerman Distributors: N Black/B, M Arcaro/C,  

C Cebasek/C Altar Servers: JD Lazorek, JM Arcaro 

11am: Readers: T Taylor, J Taylor Distributors: T Rogers/B, R Roach/B,  

K Rogers/C, V Nolan/C; Altar Servers: C & J Tack, M Thompson, R Schor 

Sanctuary Candles 
St. Frances Cabrini Church 

In Memory of: 
    Edith Boyle Birthday Memorial 

     by Tony & Jerian Landolfi 

 

***THIS WEEK*** 
 

Sunday, July 16 
6pm Heart-2-Heart, Parish Center 
 

The L.E.A.F Project takes place this 

week,  Monday - Saturday. Volunteers 

are welcome to ‘just show-up’ any day, 

any time! 
 

Wednesday, July 19 
 

7-8pm SFC Church open for Private 

Prayer 7-7:30pm ~Rosary 7:30-8pm 
 

 

Corpus Christi Choir is on summer 

break, see you in September!  
 

Scripture Readings July 23, 2017 

Wisdom 12:13, 16-19 

Romans 8:26-27 

Matthew 13:24-43 
 

The Parish Office will be 

closed Tues and Wed of the 

next two weeks:  July 18-19, 

and July 25-26.  The office will 

remain open Mon, Thurs and 

Fri each of those two weeks. 
 

Be sure to check out our new Parish 

website:  www.corpuschristiconneaut.org  
 

Pastoral Council – There are two 

openings on Pastoral Council for a three 

year term beginning on Aug 22, 2017.  If 

you are interested in serving on Pastoral 

Council please call the Parish Office.  If 

more than two people volunteer, two 

names will be drawn by lot.   
 

GOOGLE-a-Hymn: 
Each week we will publish hymns that 

you may want to look up.  You can 

familiarize yourself with the songs so 

that you may participate more fully in 

the liturgy. For July 22/23 :  Above All 

(LeBlanc, Baloche)  You Are My All In 

All (Jernigan) 

 

 

http://www.corpuschristiconneaut.org/


Stewardship Update 

Last Weekend:   

Sunday     $6,574.50                                191   Envelopes 

Thank you for your continued generosity! 
 

Stewardship “The seed sown among thorns is the one who 

hears the word but then the cares of the world and the lure 

of riches choke the word and it bears no fruit.”  -  MATTHEW 

13:22 Does the lure of riches and material goods choke God out 

of your life?  Are you so caught up in worldly activities that 

you have no time for God?  Stewardship is a lifestyle to be 

lived every day.  It effects all the decisions we make.  What 

we receive at Mass every Sunday should be shared with 

others all the other days of the week. 
 

Keep consider Electronic Giving as a way to automate your 

offerings.  It is convenient for you and provides a much-

needed consistency for the parish.  Collection basket offerings 

can fluctuate significantly from week to week due to weather 

and schedules, but when contributions are automated, the 

parish receives funds on a steady, uninterrupted basis.  Please 

visit the parish website at www.corpuschristiconneaut.org and 

locate the “Donate” button (in the upper right hand side of the 

web site) where you can set up both recurring and one-time 

contributions.  Or, you may also complete a paper 

authorization form and return it to the Parish Office. 
 

Reminder: If you sometimes attend Our Lady of Peace in 

Ashtabula, St. Joseph in Jefferson or St. Andrews in 

Sheffield, you can still use your regular Sunday envelope for 

Corpus Christi Parish.  Just drop your envelope in the basket 

and it will be forwarded to us.  In turn, we forward envelopes 

from parishioners of the other Parishes who occasionally 

attend Mass here.   
 

High School Youth Ministry members will be volunteering 

at The L.E.A.F. project this week.    All students in grades 9-

12 are invited to participate. For details call Nick Perkoski at 

330/815-4253 or email at nperkoski@gmail.com  

 

Time for Prayer:  St. Frances Cabrini Church is open from 

7-8pm on Wednesday evenings for anyone wishing to spend 

time in prayer. There is time for private prayer 7-7:30pm 

followed by the Rosary 7:30-8pm.  Hope to see you there! 
 

Corpus Christi Parish is offers low-gluten hosts for those 

who have intolerance to gluten.  The low-gluten wafers are 

approved for use in the Catholic Mass by the United States 

Conference of Catholic Bishops. They are made of wheat 

starch and water.  The gluten content is below 20 parts per 

million. FMI or if you would like to receive a low-gluten 

wafer at Mass call the Parish Office.  
 

Heart-2-Heart, a support group for those families who have 

a loved one suffering from addiction, will meet at 6pm on 

Sun, July 16, at the Parish Center. Mihaela Burtea, BSN, RN 

the Director of Ashtabula Office of Signature Health will 

discuss new services coming to Conneaut. Everyone is 

welcome!  

 

 

Our ‘Featured Advertiser’ this week is: 
 

ORLANDO CHIROPRACTIC 
Thank you for your support of our weekly bulletin! 

 

The L.E.A.F. Project will continue July 17-22, 2017.  It is 

headquartered in the Parish Center.  Just show up any day to 

volunteer.  Doors open at 7am.  We are also looking for 

donations of bottled water, Gator Aid, fresh fruit, baked 

goods, paper supplies, zip lock bags (sandwich size), lunch 

meat, cheeses, bagged chips (small ones.)  Call Cindy at 

440/319-5331 if you are able to contribute in any way.     
 

Mary’s Kitchen continues to serve meals for more than 150 

people twice/month – the second Thurs and the last Sat of 

each month.  About 100 meals are delivered to the 

homebound and around 50 eat-in each time meals are served. 

On the last Sat of the month, send home bags are given to 

those who eat-in.  Sometimes it’s an extra meal or it may be 

personal hygiene products.  Costs continue to rise so we are 

again asking for your support.  Volunteers from Mary’s 

Kitchen will be at the doors of the church next weekend, July 

22-23 to accept your tax-deductible donations.  Thank you in 

advance for your support in the efforts of Mary’s Kitchen to 

provide meals for those in need in our community.      

 

D-Day Donations of cookies for volunteers’ lunches are 

needed August 14-19.  Please drop off cookies at the Admin 

Bldg. on Buffalo St. (kitchen) across from the Conneaut 

Library or call Sheila Jury at 593-4133 or Jean Woods at 593-

2662 for pick up.   

Anyone willing to volunteer in other areas of the D-Day 

Reenactment please contact Michael Bartone at 814/969-

6249.  There are many areas that need volunteers.  Please 

consider giving an hour or two of your time! 
 

News from St. John School  Saint John is now accepting 

new student applications for the 2017-18 school year for 

PreK-Grade 12. Saint John offers need and merit based 

scholarships to qualifying students entering grades K-12, 

transportation is available. Saint John will host a 

Kindergarten Readiness Assessment for incoming Saint John 

Kindergarten students and their parents on  July 27.  Please 

call Keith Corlew to set up an appointment time.   
 

There is help for anyone suffering as the result of an abortion. 

Call Project Rachel of Northeast Ohio at 888/259-4806 or 

email support@projrachneo.zohosupport.com. 
 

Touch a life… Become A Hospice Volunteer! Hospice is a 

philosophy of care, not a place. Volunteer education is held 

frequently throughout northern Ohio. Teen and volunteers not 

having contact with patients have 4 hours of training while 

patient care volunteers have 16 hours. FMI visit 

www.hospicewr.org or call 216/255-9090. 
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